
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

April 16, 2018 

 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met April 16, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve Greene 

and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.  

 

The Commissioners reviewed the monthly activity written report provided by Travis Garst, Solid Waste 

Director. 

 

The minutes of the April 9, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed operations. The Commissioners and Sheriff reviewed the quotes for mini split 

heating and cooling system in the Sheriff’s office: Quality Heating and Cooling L.L.C – Lennox - $9255.00; 

Tebow Plumbing Co., Inc. Mitsubishi - $9,160.12; Mankato Plumbing – Fujitsu - $9871.00. Keith Roe moved 

to approve the quote from Mankato Plumbing for $9871.00 with 1 outdoor unit and 3 indoor units. Mark 

Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed snow removal. Joel said the bids for the dump truck will be sent 

out soon. He discussed purchasing a slightly used mower from Sellers. The Commissioners discussed road 

concerns.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, discussed statutes pertaining to temporary notes.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


